"History-of-Tea" Party Honored Emeritus Members & Presidents

On May 12th, we showed our appreciation for our past Cary Woman's Club Presidents and Emeritus Members for tea and refreshments at our special "History-of-Tea" Party as well as having our new officers' installation ceremonies with Julene

McPhaul presiding.

We also had the opportunity to hear oral histories of woman's club memories.

Co-chairs of the May Tea Committee were long-time members Philomina Vaidya and Nell Meece.

Many thanks to you and your dedicated committee for a

lovely and excellent meeting and tea!

Everyone had a wonderful time visiting with old and new members we were all so glad to see again.

We hope to have even more of these special events in the future.

